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Letter from Our Pastor 
 

 

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  
 

Having just spent two days in the company of amazing clergy from across the 

Northeast at the ACLC Pastors Summit at East Garden, I find my heart is bursting with 

love and joy, and that my spirit is overflowing with inspiration. God is on the move in 

a might way, bringing a revival to Christianity, and subsequently our nation, through 

the Holy Marriage Blessing of our True Parents, and Christianity is responding with 

enthusiasm and conviction.  
 

I believe now is also a time for a revival of our hearts, spirits and relationships as we 

prepare to welcome True Mother in the coming week. My prayer for you is to open 

your heart and mind wider and go deeper in your love for God, True Parents, Jesus, 

your family members, and your brothers and sisters. Now is the the time for 

repentance, forgiveness, reconciliation, charity and kindness. Let's continue to strive 

to be the families and community that bring God joy and comfort God's heart, and 

support each other along the way.  
 

May you be abundantly blessed in this coming week.  
 

Sincerely,  

Pastor Crescentia 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

June 5th at 6pm | Virtual Celebration  
 

Revive your life, Revive your family, and Revive the World  
 

Invite your family, friends, neighbors, and guests 

to be inspired by the message of True Mother 



 

 

 

To Register and share about our event, click on the links below: 
 

 

 

Check Out the Video Promotion Above. This is also available at peacestartswithme,com  
 

Flyer 

  

 

Email Script 

  

 

Call Script 

  

 

If you have contacts you have made through a specific organization, you can use the 

appropriate link for registration, so the followup emails they receive are relevant to their 

situation: 
 

Register at: peacestartswithme,org 

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

We are excited to announce that our next in-person service will be outdoors at the 

Weasel Brook Park on May 23rd with live music, field activities, an Art Show, and BBQ 

lunch! 
 

We hope that you can join us with your family, friends, and guests for this lively event 

where we come together to worship our Heavenly Parent in the beauty of creation! 
 

We'll kick off with fellowship and a BBQ lunch provided by our ministry team and 

volunteers. Everyone is also encouraged to bring a potluck dessert or snack that are 

individually packaged. 
 

Volunteers Needed! 
We are looking for some help from our community in order make this event 

wonderful! We are looking for: 

• Ushers 

• Greeters 



 

 

• Setup 

• Food Servers 

• Stager Setup 

• Clean Up 
 

If you are interested in helping, please contact our Assistant Pastor, Atsushi Takino 

(201-355-9905) 
 

  

  

 

 

Be Part of the HJArt Cafe Art Show! 
 

If you are interested in displaying your work of art at our upcoming art show, 

Contact Mrs. Etsuko Kaneko (201-470-3131; etsuko92@ hotmail,com)  
 

We can't wait to see you there! 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

National Family Service 

on Sundays at 11am 

 

Please make sure to join us in watching the live stream of the national service, 

which will be offered at 11AM EST to communities across the nation. 
 

It will be live streamed here: live.familyfed,org at 11AM. Enjoy the service from the 

comfort of your own home!  
 

 

  

  

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

You can also visit cliftonfamilychurch,org to sign up  

to our Clifton Family Church Gathering. 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Want to support singles to receive the Blessing? Join this training to help singles in our 

community navigate the Matching Process and find their Blessing partner. 
 

More Details Here  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Need support and encouragement in building and developing your Online Holy 

Community? Participate in this monthly OHC Development Meeting to share about 

your OHC status, learn from the best practices of others and gain inspiration and 

ideas. Resources for support will also be shared. 
 

Join Here  

  

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

As a follow up to our D3 Summit, Pastor Crescentia and Pastor Takino will start 

hosting a monthly community meeting with our Japanese members. Pastor Takino 

will listen to Japanese members needs and share relevant information and resources. 
 

  

  

 

  

 

 

A Special Grace Liberation and Blessing Ceremony 

for 430 Generation of Ancestors 
 

Next Workshop: Sunday May 22, 2021 
 

Save the Dates for the upcoming workshops: 

May 22nd, 2021; All info due by May 17th if you're sending directly to 

CB 

June 26th, 2021; All Info due by May 31st if you're sending to Mrs. 

Ueda 
 

Last Day to liberate all your 430 Generations is August 24, 2021 
 

For More Info Click Here  

  

 

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Tomomi Ueda or Pastor Atsushi Takino if you have 

any questions or concerns.  
 

  

  

 

  

Children's Ministry  
 



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Shehaqua Family Camp Registration is Open! 
 

Join Shehaqua Family Camp this summer for a spiritually enriching experience for the 

whole family through the beauty of nature, education by age group, fun and 

fellowship of sports, crafts, music and social activities in the safety of the outdoors.  
 

There are three programs to choose from:  

• Week 1 (July 18 - July 23) 

• Family Camp Weekend (July 23 - July 26) 



 

 

• Week 2 (July 26 - July 31) 
 

Early Bird Registration is May 31st 
 

More Info  

  

 

To Register 

  

 

  

  

Donate to the Clifton Family Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Meet the Pastor 
 

 

 

Make Your Appointment 

with Pastor Crescentia DeGoede  

  

 

Make Your Meeting with Assist. 

Pastor Atsushi Takino  

  

 

  

  

Devotion Reflection 
 

 

 

Share Your Reflection 

  

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

Reserve Your Room Here 
 

View Our Regulations 

  

 

Fill Out Our Form 

  

   

 

  

 
 


